
FACEBOOK 
COMMENTS
We’ve received a number of complaints from band and 
community members about the comments sections of our 
Facebook posts in recent weeks.

In light of this, comments will temporarily be disabled on any 
new Facebook posts.

If you need to get a hold of us, we’re happy to connect with you 
by phone, in person or by email.

We thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Xatśūll First Nation 


